
Update from Edinburgh Airport
Edinburgh  Airport  has  issued  an  update  as  to  the  current
position during the winter weather.

Edinburgh Airport remains open and operating.

Staffing across our partners remains an issue but we are
deploying 4x4s to ensure vital staff can get to the airport.

In terms of airlines both easyJet and Ryanair have cancelled
operations for today.

Any passengers whose flights have been cancelled should not
come to the airport. It is important that passengers only
travel to the airport if their airline confirms their flight
is flying.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/03/update-from-edinburgh-airport/


Today remains challenging and there will be disruption.  We
understand  that  the  fluidity  of  the  situation  can  be
frustrating  and  we  thank  passengers  for  their  ongoing
patience and support.

Passengers can visit our website for a list of cancellations
throughout the day.

Amber weather warnings remain in place and the safety of our
passengers and our staff is our priority.  We ask people to
make safe decisions regarding their travel.


